
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
28th August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to my letter of 26th August, I now enclose for your perusal the Risk Assessment to be in 
place from 4th September 2020.  It will be reviewed regularly and you will be alerted to updates. 
 
On Tuesday, 1st September, I will write to you again with further details for re-opening, including a 
short video and an addendum to our Community Expectations policy.  All documentation has been 
approved by the Governing Body. 
 
I wish you a happy, relaxing Bank holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss D Cronin 
Principal 

 


